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MINUTES OF THE OTTAWA PLAN COMMISSION MEETING 

September 28, 2015 
 

 

Due to a lack of a quorum the regular Ottawa Plan Commission did not take place.  Meeting dates 

of October 5th and October 12th were discussed.  City Planner Tami Huftel will email Plan 

Commission members to determine the best date and notify the applicant.  


